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November 10, 1972

Mr. John Sampson
Cedar Lake Ct- Rt 2
Kernersville, North Carolina 27284

Dear John:

This is to confirm that you did indeed receive the last few minutes
of a broadcast day from WCLB Radio in Camilla, Georgia.

This 1s the first such notification that has been received by us
since I became Assistant Manager in March of this year, and I

find 1t quite thrilling to think you could find us way up there

in North Carolina., I understand that when WCLB was broadcasting
at night for test purposes years ago we were picked up in New
Zealand. It seemed quite fantastic to me until Mr., Charlie Browne,
our manager, explained about the ionisphere(?).

Thank you for your letter and best wishes in the continuation of
your unusual hobby.

Sincerely yours,
‘iﬁJUraJJn_KSLJﬂdtihhﬂ

Ms. Geneva Richter
Asst, Mgr.



